
“Smarties”
October has made its 

way to us, and so fast if 
I must say. Please 
remember to bring 

winter boots, snow pants, 
coats & clothes i.e. snow 
and gloves. We all know 
how fast South Dakota’s 
weather changes. This 

month we will be learning 
about everything fall and 
the harvest. We will be 

encouraging the children 
to sign their names into 
the sign in book, this will 

help the children with 
their writing. We will be 
working on calming down   

strategies  and
using their

big voice. 

“Lollipops”
This month the Lollipop 

classroom will be practicing 
tracing our names, our ABC’s, 

and counting to 15! We will 
continue to practice using our 

words with our friends and 
learning independence with 

putting our shoes on, using the 
potty, and washing our hands! 
We encourage all families to 

bring in a picture to hang up on     
our wall!

.

“Gummy Bears”
Happy Fall! In

October we are going to talk 
about all things fall, leaves, 

pumpkins and spooky Halloween. 
We will start off this month by 
talking about how the seasons 
change and make the leaves 
change color and fall. As we 
move through the month of 
October we will dive into 

exploring pumpkins. We will 
discuss the color, shape and 

texture of different kinds of 
gourds and pumpkins. At the end 
of the month we will have some 
spooky Halloween fun filled with 

creepy crawly crafts and 
pumpkin decorating. As we enter 
the cooler months please dress 

your child accordingly. 

“Gumdrops”
Happy Spooky Season 

everyone! This 
month's theme is 
Halloween. The 

number is, 2 and the 
letter is, B!
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